
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Purchasing and Contracting Department  
  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 

 Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

 

THRU: Peter A. Micciche, Mayor 

 Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director 

  

FROM: John Hedges, Purchasing and Contracting Director 

 

DATE: June 27, 2024 

 

RE: SPH Project Update – Project 21SHB Remodel of Kachemak Professional Building  

 

 

 

Resolution 2023-059 approved the amended project scope for the remodel of Kachemak 

Professional Budling at 4201 Bartlett Street. The project is funded through use of SPH operational 

funds. The approved project scope was for renovations to the building to provide clinical and 

support services. The SPHI Board recently approved a resolution authorizing $87,304 of operating 

funds for this remodel project. The total approved spend amount for the project is $587,304.  

 

This is an informational update provided for Assembly awareness purposes.  
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